

Your ref/eich

cvf:

Our ref/ein

cyf:

Date/dyddiad: 18 March 2015

Email/ebost:

Fax/ffacs:

David Rees AM Chair of Health and Social Services Committee National Assembly Wales

cc Stephen Harrhy, CASC

Dear David

Thank you for your letter of 6 March 2015 and for inviting Stephen and myself to give evidence to the short inquiry into the performance of the ambulance services in Wales.

I am attaching as requested a copy of the Interim Agreement between EASC and WAST for 2014/15.

The Commissioning Quality and Delivery Framework 2015/16 was agreed at the EASC meeting of 17 March. It now needs to be considered by the WAST Board on 19 March with an intention to sign it by the end of the month. There may be some refinements to be made and we would provide the final document as soon as possible after it has been signed by the end of April at the latest.

If there are anything else we can help with please do let us know.

With kind regards

Yours sincerely

Professor Siobhan McClelland Chair, EASC

Chair/Cadeirydd: Professor Siobhan McClelland Chief Ambulance Services Commissioner/Prif Gomisiynydd Gwasanaethau Ambiwlans:

Mr Stephen Harrhy